
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEW TURTLE CREEK NEIGHBORS! 

          Adam & Jessica Stevenson, 22223 Cascade Drive – November, 2009 

  Dong & Kyonghae Kim, 21899 Meridian Lane - December, 2009 

  Christopher & Tamara Benedetto, 21758 Meridian Lane – January, 2010 

 
	
  

	
  

  

Mickie Rzepka, daughter of David and Holly Rzepka, 22063 Heatherbrae Way, has been selected to represent the 
United States in the 2010 Olympics in Vancouver!  Mickie will be the brakeman for bobsled USA 1!  Mickie 
has trained so hard and is living out her life’s dream of participating in the Olympics.  Tune in February 23 and 
24 to the Olympic bobsled events, which will be telecast from 8 p.m. through midnight.  

Go for the Gold, Mickie!  We’re pushing for YOU! 
 Novi is also home to Olympian Emily Samuelson, who will represent the USA with her partner Evan 
Bates in pairs skating.  It is absolutely amazing to have two Olympians from our hometown, and one from our 
very own neighborhood!    Congratulations to all our Olympians and best of luck! 

CONGRATULATIONS, 
MICKIE RZEPKA! 

2010 OLYMPIAN 

	
  

	
  

 	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  

	
  

	
  

 
THE 2010 TURTLE CREEK 

DIRECTORY 
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The 2010 directory is being compiled 
now.  Please email Holly Leonard 

(hleonard@brasscrafthq.com) or call 
Carol Spellman (248-735-8404) as soon 
as possible with any necessary changes.  

Thanks! 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
    

ü Daylight Saving Time begins on March 14, 
2010.  Spring forward: 2:00 a.m. becomes 
3:00 a.m. 

ü Census Day is April 1, 2010. The census will 
be mailed in March and responses should 
reflect the household as it exists on this 
day. 

ü Yard waste pickup resumes on Friday, April 
9, 2010. 

ü Invoices for annual dues and trash pickup 
will be mailed out the first week in May 
and due May 31st.  Thanks in advance for 
paying promptly - it keeps our costs down 
and our volunteers cheerful. 

 

	
  

Do we have your 
correct contact 
information?   

The library will be closed in April 
and May so over 140,000 items can 
be tagged and relocated into the new 

library.  Volunteers are needed to 
help make the transition happen.  To 

learn more about helping out or 
getting books during the move, see 

the library’s website at:  
http://novilibrary.org/ 

	
  


